
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 

 

January 2017 Newsletter     

 
Well another year has passed and we are jumping into 2017. Thank you for all your 

support and contributions to our classrooms, teachers and children. 2016 was a year full 
of ups & downs for many families, we send lots of well wishes to all into this new year. 

We are ready for a great year ahead. 

Don’t forget that our billing changes go into full effect on January 3rd, be mindful of the 
billing you chose. You may also choose to have automated payments; forms are on the 
front desk. Parents just reminder tuition is due on Friday for the following weeks or 

Friday prior to the new month. Let’s avoid those late fees.  

.  

**Parents we ask that you please be careful in the parking lot, remind your children to 
hold hands. We wouldn’t want any injuries. We would like to remind everyone that at 

pick up you are responsible for your child, please be sure that your child stays with you 
at all times, safety first. Please DO NOT leave your child in your vehicle unattended. 

We would like to remind you to please have your child arrive at Wellington Academy at 
an appropriate time. Our staff works really hard to have the program up and going by 

9:00am so please adhere to this time and have your child here so they can have the full 
benefit of the program. Also Wellington doors close at 6:00pm. Please be here on time, 
our staff would also like to get home to their loved ones. There is a late pick up fee of 

$10 per 5 minute increments. Let’s please avoid any extra fees. 

Also there is a $100.00 referral credit to your account every time you refer a family to 
Wellington Academy. Thank you for all your cooperation and sharing your children with 

us. Parents you can also read this newsletter online at…                                                        
wellingtonacademyschools.com 

Find and like Wellington Academy on fb to view pictures from all the fun activities that 
your child experience.  Enjoy! **Please write a review of your experience with 

Wellington Academy on G+. Please go to the following link: 
https://plus.google.com/+Wellingtonacademyschools/posts?hl=en  

      Thank you,                      

            Mrs. Millie and Ms. Shannon 
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Wellington Academy 

      1436 Troutman Blvd.  NE 
Palm Bay, FL 32905 

Phone: 

(321) 727-3167 
 

Open Weekdays 

6:30 am – 6:00 pm 

E-mail:   
palmbay@wellingtonacademyschools.com 

Website: 

  www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 
       Facebook: 

www.facebook.com/pages/Wellington-
Academy/240829487583 

           
“January 2017” 

 
 
1/2- Wellington Closed-  
              Happy New Year 
 
1/6- Parent Appreciation Day 
 
1/12- Happy Birthday Wellington   
Academy 
          
1/16- Wellington Closed- MLK 
Day/ Teacher Duty Day 
 
1/20- Parent’s Night Out-  
            6:15pm-10:00pm 
 

                      
To the following students, parents & staff in January 2017… 

 
Students: Penelope Morgan…1/2  Annabella Lushman…1/3 
 Owen Wortman…1/4 Owen Reed…1/5      Charlotte Dawson…1/8 
 Layla Fields…1/15 Aubree Petersen…1/17      Gabriella Fisher…1/21  
 Juan Molina…1/23 Jahzarri Memmer…1/25 
  

January Curriculum 
Theme: Winter Wonderland 

Colors: Blue & Silver 
Shapes: Hexagon & Diamond 

0-2 years’ old 
Letters: Q, R, S, T 
Numbers: 0, 1, 2 

3-5 years’ old 
Letters: Qq, Rr, Ss, Tt 

Numbers: 11, 12, 13 

http://www.wellingtonacademyschools.com/
http://www.wellingtonacademyschools.com/


   
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 

 
 
  
                                                                            
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                   
                                                        
  
 
 
 

 

        Infant News 

    We are excited to see what the new year 
will bring our classroom. Everyone is growing & developing so 
much. Nicholas is sitting up all on his own. Lincoln is doing 
the army crawl to explore the room. Skylar & Joaquin are 
crawling. Gabriella and Owen are walking steadier on their 
own. We are sad to see Evelyn go, she has joined the 
toddlers. Have fun Evelyn! 

 
             Thank you, 

         Mrs. Lorena, Mrs. Lissette & Ms. Ashawna 
  

 Developmental 3A News 

   Developmental 1 News 
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    Happy New Year! We hope everyone had a 
great holiday. This month our theme is winter wonderland 
and we are excited to learn about our winter animals. This 
will be a fun month full of lots of winter activities. 
  
Let’s continue the great work with book club.  
Our cooking activities are a special learning time for our 
children, they will occur once a month on a Friday. Thank 
you for your donation to these activities. Please keep an 
eye on our door for any notes or activities upcoming.    
Parents, please remember to be sure your child has extra 
clothes and any other supplies needed. Please be sure to 
label all belongings.  
Parents we please ask that children not wear open toe 
sandals, for safety reasons. We also ask no crocs unless 
child is potty training and that the girls wear shorts 
underneath of dresses/skirts.   
Please bring in an updated family photo.   
 
Don’t forget to check your child’s file on a daily basis.   
 
Thank you so much for sharing your child with us. s. 

Thank you,                         
Ms. Yesenia & Ms. Kristina 

 

  
   Developmental 3B News

 
This month’s theme is winter wonderland, we will be doing 
lots of cool & fun activities. For science we will be making 
rainbow water beads. Cooking activities will include edible 
snow person. In math we will work with notorious numbers 
and language skills we will make a class alphabet book.  
Be ready to have lots of fun learning. 
Remember show & tell is every Friday, item must be theme 
related. Book club and cooking activities are also on Friday. 
Be sure to read our door for activities, check your child’s 
cubby for daily sheet and any papers to go home.   
** Please bring in an updated family photo for our family 
tree.  
** Don’t forget to label all belongings.  

Thank you,  
      Ms. Russ & Mrs. Amber     
 
         

 

 
 
 

         Classroom News 

 Developmental 2 News  

    It’s winter time in Florida and although we 
have no ‘true’ winter, we will be teaching your children about 
winter wonderland. We will be doing lots of fun winter art and 
snowy painting. We will focus on weather words and things that go 
along with the season. Let’s continue to review shapes, letter, 
number and colors.  
Just a reminder, please check child’s cubby every day. We often 
include a sheet indicating any supplies they may need.   
Remember to take home dailies & art work, also bedding should go 
home on Friday. Please continue working on self-feeding using 
utensils.  
Parents we please ask that children not wear open toe sandals, 
also please no crocs.  
Thank you for giving us the opportunity to teach and love your 
children.  
 Thank you, 
   Mrs. Karen, Mrs. Shannon & Mrs. Kathleen, Ms. Teylor 

   Let’s ski into our winter wonderland! We will be 
building a snowman, learning what type of clothes to wear when 
it’s snowing and learning about the different winter animals.  
Remember to keep an eye on our door and check your child’s file 
daily. 
** Please remember to wear closed toe shoes at all times, crocs 
are only to be worn when potty training. Once your child is potty 
trained please wear sneaker ** 
 **No food and drinks in the classroom. **   
Thank you for a wonderful year, see you next year! 
 

Thank you,  
                  Ms. Tiffany, Ms. Selena & Ms. Abby 
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   Happy New Year friends and families. We first wish 
everyone lots of joy and happiness this holiday season and thank 
you for all the many contributions to our class and very special 
and thoughtful gifts over the Christmas holiday. We all appreciate 
everything you do, most importantly thank you for sharing your 
little angels with us here at Wellington.  
This month will be getting back into the swing of things with 
homework, book club and Sir Wellington. Please be on the lookout 
for other news coming home about upcoming activities. VPK will 
be celebrating our 100th day of school soon, so be on the lookout 
for that fun project. 
 
**Attention VPK ONLY parents, please be mindful of your arrival 
and departure times. VPK hours are 8:30am-11:30am. Please be 
sure to be on time. 
 
Don’t forget the weather is changing so make sure your child has 
weather appropriate clothes. Also be sure to label all belongings. 
 
**Show & Tell is on Friday, items are to be theme related only. **   
 
*No toys, only theme related items may be brought in on Friday 
for show & tell. *No open toe shoes or sandal’s.    
 
Check file on a daily basis and keep an eye on the doors for any 
information. Keep up the good job doing homework & book club. 
Thank you families for all your contributions and participation. 
  
Cheers to a great New Year and many new & fun memories. 
 

Thank you, 
                        Ms. Devi, Mrs. Sonya & Ms. Ashawna 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

    VPK News  

 

                      

 

            Kitchen News 
 

If you bring in a bag lunch for your child, please 
be sure that you have provided a note from your doctor 
stating that your child will receive lunch from home 
whether it be preference or medically necessary. Be sure 
all bagged lunches follow the nutritional guidelines. 

**Reminder, lunch bags need to be labeled and 
include  ice packs. Please also label all items in lunch 
bag as well.  

Parents with ‘special’ milk,  please send in a  
new unopened carton of milk on Mondays and take home 
on Fridays. Unfortunately, some have gone bad being left 
over the weekends.  

Any concerns with food or milk please feel free 
to stop me or leave me a note.  Remember any items left 
in the refrigerator after Friday will be discarded.  

 
**Remember to inform your child’s teachers of 

any changes also. 
 
**Please take home all cups, containers, lunch 

bags on a daily basis. ** We wouldn’t want to discard 
your belongings (labeled or not), we just do not have the 
space to store. 

 
  ** Parents we please ask that you not send any 
seafood/shell fish foods with your child***  
We have a teacher that has a severe allergy, please be 
cautious and courteous. ** 
  
  Thank you, 
                 Mrs. Marie 
 
 
      

      

  

  Questions/Comments/ Suggestions, please contact our e-mail: palmbay@wellingtonacademyschools.com 
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Meal / 

 Wk. 1 

1/2- 1/6 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Am Snacks  

 

 

Oats & Honey Granola 

Bar 

Water 

Graham Crackers 

Apple Juice 

Yogurt & Vanilla Wafers 

Water 

Goldfish 

Apple Juice 

Cheerio Mix 

Water 

Lunch ‘Wow’ Butter & Jelly 
Sand., 

Corn, 

Peaches, 

Milk 

Chili Mac, 

Carrots, 

Pineapple, 

Milk 

Hamburger 

Pasta & Gravy,  

Green Beans, 

Applesauce, 

 Milk 

Ham &Cheese Pizza, 

Peas, Pears, and milk 

Pancakes, 

Sausage links,  

Mandarin Oranges, 

Mixed Veg.,  

Milk 
PM Snacks Saltine Crackers & 

String Cheese 

Apple Juice 

Brownies 

Water 

Cheez-It Crackers 

Apple Juice 

Club Cracker & Jelly 

Water 

Nachos & Cheese 

Water 

     Wk. 2 

1/9-1/13 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  Am Snacks  

 

 

Peaches 

Water 

Animal Crackers 

Juice 

Oatmeal Cookies 

Water 

Pretzels 

Apple Juice 

Saltine Crackers & Cheese 

Water 

Lunch Chicken & Rice, 

Carrots, 

Applesauce, 

Milk 

Mini Turkey Corn 

Dogs,  

Baked Beans, 

Pears, 

Milk 

Spaghetti w/Meat 

Sauce, 

Green Beans, 

 Mixed Fruit, Milk 

Chicken Nuggets, 

Mashed Potatoes, Peas, 

Pineapples    

Milk 

 Grilled Cheese Sandwich,   
Peaches, 

Mixed Vegetables,  

Milk 

PM Snacks Cake 

Apple Juice 

Popcorn 

Water 

Organic Bunny 

Grahams 

Apple Juice 

Chocolate/ Vanilla 

Pudding 

Water 

Chex Trail Mix 

Juice 

    Wk. 3 

1/16-1/20 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Am Snacks Blueberry Fruit Bars 

Water 

Graham Crackers 

Apple Juice 
Yogurt & Vanilla Wafer 

Water 

Goldfish 

Apple Juice 

Bananas 

Water 

Lunch Cheese Hamburger, 

(on Bun)  

Tater Tots,  

Mandarin Oranges, 

Green Beans, Milk 

Chicken Noodle 

Casserole, 

Pineapple, 

Carrots,  

Milk 

Porcupine Casserole,  

Peaches, 

Corn 

Milk 

Sausage & Cheese Pizza, 

 Mixed Fruit, 

Peas, 

 Milk 

French Toast, 

Sausage, 

Mixed Vegetables, 

Applesauce, 

Milk  

PM Snacks Cheez-Its 

Apple Juice 

Cinnamon Raisin 

Toast 

Water 

Cheerio Mix 

Apple Juice 

Nachos & Cheese 

Water 

Lorna Dunn Shortbread 

Cookies 

Apple Juice 

     Wk. 4  

1/23-1/27 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Am Snack 

 

Peaches 

Water 

Animals Crackers 

Apple Juice 

Oatmeal Cookies 

Water 

Pretzels 

Apple Juice 

Saltine Crackers & 

String Cheese 

Water 

Lunch Meat Loaf,  

Mashed Potatoes  

Carrots, 

Mixed Fruit 

Milk  

Macaroni & Cheese 

w/Turkey Hot Dogs,  

Pears, 

Green Beans, Milk 

Meatballs, 

Corn, Rice, 

Applesauce, 

Milk 

Chicken Nuggets,  

Tater Tots, 

Mandarin Oranges, 

Peas, 

Milk 

 Turkey/Cheese Sandwich, 

 Mixed Veg., 

Pineapple, 

Milk 

PM 

Snacks 

Popcorn 

Apple Juice 

Blueberry Muffins 

Water 

Apple Cinnamon Fruit 

Bar  

Apple Juice  

 Chocolate/ Vanilla 

Pudding 

Water 

Chex Trail Mix 

Apple Juice 

      


